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Parish Information 

 
St. Pius X Parish Community 
9 Waverly Street, Brantford 

Pastor: Fr. Rafal Tomon 
519.753.8439 
www.stpius.ca 

 
 

School Bell Times 

 

 

First Bell .................................. 8:45 am 
First Break ........ 10:25 am to 10:45 am 
Lunch Break ........12:45 pm to 1:05 pm 
Dismissal Bell .......................... 3:05 pm 

 

 
Absent/Late Students 

 
If your child will be absent or 
late for school please call the 
office at 519.752.5900 
(24 hour voicemail) 

 

 
Resurrection Website 

 

www.resurrectionbrantford.ca 
 
There are many items you can find on 
the Resurrection website including: 
School Newsletters & Calendars 
Information on Events 
School Bell Times 
Staff email addresses 

 
 

Board Website 
 

www.bhncdsb.ca 
 

Please view the Board’s website for im-
portant information. The website includes 
calendars, Board policies and much other 
useful information. 

 
 
 

Join Us on Twitter 
 

See what is happening at Resurrection 
School! 

Follow us on twitter at 
@rescatholic 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 
 

Welcome back everyone! We hope you had a chance to rest and 
visit with family and friends over the holidays. We are looking for-
ward to a fantastic 2025 school year! December was a whirlwind of 
activity at Resurrection. A big thank you goes out to our wonderful 
Resurrection School Council for a great Turkey lunch. Thank you to our Resurrection Com-
munity for your generous donations of self-care and warm weather items for The Friendship 
House.  

Any families who need a little assistance with food, clothing or small houseware items, 
please remember The Friendship House can lend a helping hand.  No identification is need-
ed and there is no cost for these items. 

Looking ahead, staff will be focusing on assessment and evaluation in the coming weeks and 
preparing Term 1 report cards. With the end of the term approaching quickly, it is time to pull 
up our socks and give our best in the final assessments. Report cards give us the opportunity 
to develop as an individual, reflect on our strengths and set goals for Term 2.  

Continue to check your child’s bright space regularly for reminders, assessment feedback 
and homework.  

May God bless you all during the coming year with health, love and happiness. As the new 
calendar year begins, I welcome back staff and students and pray for the welfare of our Res-
urrection School Community. I look forward to January being a productive and busy month, 
as well as, a wonderful beginning to a New Year! 

 

Kindergarten Registration Happening Now! 
 

Starting January 6th through February 21, 2025, we will be accepting Kindergarten          
Registrations online through our Board’s website.  The online tool will make the process 
more convenient for parents. Parents will simply: 

 

1. Create an account 

2. Provide Registration Details 

3. Upload a few documents 
 

You will need: 

• Canadian birth certificate (or proof of Canadian citizenship, proof of permanent resi-

dence, record of landing, or other Immigration and Citizenship documentation). 

• Roman Catholic Baptismal Certificate or, if your child is not baptized, the Roman Catho-

lic Baptismal Certificate of the parent or guardian. 

• Proof of home address (a rental/lease agreement, utility bill, proof of purchase). A     

Driver’s License is NOT accepted. 

• Education records (if your child previously attended another school). 

 
Tips: 
• You will need to use the same email address when entering your parent/guardian infor-

mation that you used when you created your account. That email address is important 
because it is part of the attendance and information sharing processes during the school 
year. Other parent/guardian email addresses can be added during the registration pro-
cess. 

• You can upload the required documents as an ‘image’ or as a ‘.pdf’ file. A quick ‘smart 
phone’ picture or ‘scan’ will do the trick! If you are not able to upload the required docu-
ments, complete the online registration process and provide the original paper versions 
to the school as soon as possible. Your child’s registration is not complete until all docu-
ments are received at the school.   

 

http://www.resurrectionbrantford.ca/
http://www.bhncdsb.ca
https://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjbmc3EnarfAhUn9YMKHR3-ASUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftrendsclubs.com%2Fhappy-new-year-2019-clipart-download-free-new-year-2019-clip-arts-graphics%2F&psig=AOvVaw


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
P. A. Day—January 20, 2025 
 

The board has scheduled a P.A. Day for Monday, January 20th.  There will be no school for students on that 
day. 
 

 
Basketball Tournament—January 28 
 
On January 28th, the senior girls and boys will participate in the board’s basketball tournament at Assumption College High School.  Thank 
you to Mr. Romany for coaching our teams this year.  Good luck! 
 

 
Extreme Weather Guidelines 
 
Parents please ensure your children are adequately dressed for winter conditions.  As a reminder our    
Extreme Weather Guidelines Policy (200.45) states the following: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
For more information please read the full policy at: 

STU 200.45.AP - Extreme Weather Guidelines.pdf  

 

T h e  Ye ar  Ah e a d  

May God make your year a happy one! 
Not by shielding us from all sorrows and pain, 
But by strengthening us to bear it, as it comes; 
Not by making our path easy, 
But by making us sturdy to travel any path; 
Not by taking hardships from us, 
But by taking fear from our heart; 
Not by granting us unbroken sunshine, 
But by keeping our face bright, even in the shadows; 
Not by making our life always pleasant, 
But by showing us when people and their causes need us most, 
and by making us anxious to be there to help. 
God's love, peace, hope and joy to us for the year ahead. 
 
- Author Unknown; Adapted by Debra Mooney 

Attention Parents of Grade 8      
Students 
 
Please mark January 15th down on your calendar for the 
high school open house.  The open house starts at 6:00 
pm. 
 
Take a tour, meet teachers and explore courses, athletics 
and more. 
 

Elementary students will remain indoors if the temperature falls below –20
o 
C with or 

without wind chill.  If the temperature is between –10
o
 C and –20

o
 C with or without wind 

chill, students may go outside for no more than twenty minutes. 

https://www1.bhncdsb.ca/wp-content/uploads/BHNCDSB_Files/PoliciesAndProcedures/Section%20200%20-%20Students/STU%20200.45.AP%20-%20%20Extreme%20Weather%20Guidelines.pdf


Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 2 3 4   1 

5 6               Day 1 

Welcome Back! 

 

7               Day 2 

 

No hot lunch 

8            Day 3  

 

9             Day 4 
 

 

No hot lunch 

10             Day 5 

 

 

11 

12 13             Day 1           

 

14             Day 2 

Pizza lunch 

15            Day 3 

 
Gr. 8 Student & 
Parent Info Night  

16             Day 4 

Subway lunch 

17            Day 5 
 
 

18 

19 20              
 
P. A. Day 

21             Day 1 

Pizza lunch 

22             Day 2 

 

23             Day 3 

Pace’s Pasta 

lunch 

24            Day 4 

 

25 

26 27             Day 5 

 
 

28             Day 1 
 

 
Pizza Lunch 

29            Day 2 

 

 

30 

Lil Louie’s lunch    
31 
 

 

       

Resurrection School January 2025 

 

Christmas Break 
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